
From:
To: taxiinquiry
Subject: loss of my taxi plate  value though deregulation which was my retirement superannuation
Date: Friday, 28 June 2019 11:03:34 PM

this deregulation has caused me crippling financial difficulty. l am still working, when l
could be retired
without any outstanding debts.

D.G.McConvill
former owner of Taxi Plate 
now Driver of 
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